
 
 

 

 

Hello Lowell Families and community,  

The first day of school is on September 6 th! We are so excited to have our students back! Doors 
will open at 7:55am. Just like previous years, there is NO supervision at Lundy prior to 7:55am so 
students should not be dropped off before that.  

Please remember to register your students so that we can prepare their places in class. No 
access codes are necessary, but if you need additional help with user IDs or resetting passwords, 
just contact Lundy at 541.937.2105 or Lowell Jr/Sr High at 541.937.2124. The link to register your 
student is https://or-lowell.edupoint.com/PXP2_Login.aspx. 

If you have a Lundy student, there are no longer school supply lists.  A $50 school supply cost can 
be paid over the phone or in person at Lundy. This will allow teachers to purchase in bulk and 
provide more for the students. If you would like to sponsor or donate to the school supply fund, 
please contact the Lundy office at 541.937.2105. 

Meet the teacher night for both schools is Tuesday, Sept. 5th from 5:30-6:30pm. Teachers will be 
available to meet with both students and families to help smooth the transition into the new year.  

If you are visitor to Lowell Jr/Sr High, you will find some updates upon entry to the school. All 
visitors must enter through the front doors of each school. Updated security measures are in 
place to help ensure the safety of our students and staff.  

Middle school football and volleyball practice start next week; football on September 5 th and 
volleyball on September 6 th. Please make sure your child has a current physical exam and is 
registered at  https://or-lowell.edupoint.com/PXP2_Login.aspx prior to practice. 

Have a great Labor Day Weekend!  

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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